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PARENT INFORMATION 
• Wednesdays are Spirit Day! Wear Red and Black! 

• We are on a 4-day week this year! Our first bell rings at 7:55, tardy bell rings at 8am. 
The last bell rings at 3:45. This is the schedule every day. 

• October 21: Wreath brochures and money are due today! 

• October 31: Happy Halloween! Kids are encouraged to dress up this day! Please no 
face paint, masks or weapons! 

• October 31: Trunk or Treat Halloween Party at the LDS Church! Starts at 5:30pm. 

• November 5: School wide, Kinder-8th grade, field trip!  
o NO PREK this day. 

• November 6: Parent-Teacher Conference. Schedule will be sent out closer to date. 

• November 7: District 7 Health will be at the school to administer Flu shots from 2pm-
4pm. If you would like to have your student receive a Flu shot, you will need to be 
present.  

Basketball 
We regret to inform you that the Girl’s Basketball season is canceled for this year. 

Boys Basketball season will start in January. 

 
Community News 

• iPads/Laptops for sale! The school has a few older iPads that we are selling for 
$50.00, and a couple older laptops that are for sale for $400. If you are interested, 
please stop by the office during school hours. 

• November 20: Board meeting in library at 7pm. 

 
Like ‘Swan Valley School Patrons’ on Facebook to follow what 

our school is up to! 
Sign up for important school text alerts!  

Text ‘swan’ to 8448883208 


